
REPORT ON LOHRI CELEBRATION  

13TH JANUARY 2025 

 

The Institute of Vocational Studies (IVS) celebrated the festival of Lohri on 13th January 2025 

with great enthusiasm, under the esteemed guidance of Dr. Mandira Gupta, Principal of IVS. The 

event brought together the students of D.El.Ed first and second year, who actively participated in 

making the celebration a memorable one. The program commenced with the lighting of the 

traditional Lohri bonfire, symbolizing the end of winter and the joy of the harvest season.  Students 

gathered around the bonfire, singing traditional Punjabi folk songs and offering prayers for 

prosperity and happiness. 

The celebration concluded with the distribution of traditional Lohri treats, including peanuts, 

popcorn, and sweets. This was followed by a joyful dance session around the bonfire, where 

students joined together to mark the festive occasion. The Lohri celebration at IVS was a delightful 

experience, promoting the values of unity, joy, and togetherness among the students. 

 

 


